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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF THE DOMINICAN REPUBLIC PROPOSING DATES FOR THE FIFTH MEETING OF MINISTERS AND HIGH AUTHORITIES 
OF SOCIAL DEVELOPMENT (V REMDES)
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MPRD-OEA 1026-21


The Permanent Mission of the Dominican Republic to the Organization of American States (OAS) presents its compliments to the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development (SEDI) and, with reference to the Fifth Meeting of Ministers and High Authorities of Social Development (V REMDES), has the honor to advise that the Social Policy Coordination Cabinet of the Dominican Republic has proposed that the meeting be organized for November 17 and 18, 2022.   

The Permanent Mission of the Dominican Republic would be most grateful if SEDI would convey these dates to the relevant departments for them to proceed with the necessary logistics.  The Mission would also be grateful for the dates referenced above to be added in the draft resolution entitled “Advancing Hemispheric Initiatives on Integral Development: Promoting Resilience.”

The Permanent Mission of the Dominican Republic to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the OAS Executive Secretariat for Integral Development renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., September 9, 2021






Executive Secretariat for Integral Development 
Organization of American States 
Washington D.C.
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